Office of the Head of Primary Care

-— South East Community Healthcare
i HSE Offices, Lacken,
il Dublin Road,
Kilkenny.

Telephone: +353 56 7784100
07/06/2024

Deputy Mattie McGrath TD
Dail Eireann

Leinster House

Dublin

PQ 24685/24

To ask the Minister for Health the future plans for the Health Centre at New Inn, Cashel, Co Tipperary and if
he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy/Minister,

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

| have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position.

The response as issued in October 2023 remains the current situation. New Inn Health Centre has recently
been refurbished and continues to be utilised by our Chronic Disease Clinics until renovations have been
finalised in St Patrick’s Cashel.

The Health Centre at New Inn is expected to continue to be used as a functional clinical space for HSE
services.

| trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely,

%mﬁ; 94@%

Knna Mari@ Lanigan
Head of Service-Primary Care/Assistant Director
South East Community Healthcare




